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AH/DM                                      26th February 2020 

 

World Book Day 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We will be celebrating World Book Day across the school on Thursday 5th March. World Book Day 

celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. On this day, we will be 

running a competition for children to make a 3D model of their favourite book, setting or character. 

All entries can be brought into school on World Book Day. Also, this year, we are inviting children to 

wear their own clothes and make a £1 voluntary contribution towards expanding our school library 

to continue to promote our children’s love of reading through high quality texts that they can read 

for pleasure. Throughout the day, we will be celebrating with a huge range of fun events and 

activities.  

Every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be exchanged for one of 

TWELVE special £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more. You 

can find out more about the books at worldbookday.com/books.  

Children are never too young to start their journey with books, and the benefits of reading are 

enormous—so we hope, like us, you will use World Book Day to celebrate it with your child. 

“I have a passion for teaching kids to become readers, to become comfortable with a book, not 

daunted. Books shouldn’t be daunting, they should be funny, exciting and wonderful; and learning 

to be a reader gives a terrific advantage.” – Roald Dahl 

Thank you for you continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

A. Hagan 

Miss A. Hagan 

Reading Subject Leader/ Phase 3 Leader 

 

 



 

 


